Stapleford

Nachingwea

Stapleford-Nachingwea Link Support Group

We are establishing a Link Support Group consisting of former Link associates
and others who have an interest in Link activities, and we would like to invite
you to become a member. We would value your insights and hope that you
would find the ongoing work of the Link of interest.

As you know, the Link between St Andrew’s Stapleford and St Andrew’s
Nachingwea is now 40 years old, making it one of the oldest examples of
continuous international parish-level collaboration. Over this time, the Link has
gained much experience in providing real and sustainable progress through
community involvement and shared commitment from both parishes, backed by
a high level of friendship, mutual learning and trust.

Today, the work of the Link continues on many fronts, including Church activities
and projects in the health and medical, educational, agricultural and technology
fields.

The Support Group will receive regular briefings on Link projects, will be able to
contribute advice and insights to help existing and future operations, and will be
invited to Link events.

The first event planned for this year is the 40th anniversary lunch on Monday
30 August, followed by a Service of Thanksgiving at St Andrew’s Church,
Stapleford on Sunday 19 September.

Clearly, given the current situation, these dates are provisional.

If you would like to receive continuing information about the Link and would be
prepared to give us the benefit of your experience, please let Trish Maude know.
(pmm24@btinternet.com)




